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INYO COUNTY HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICER RESCISSION OF CERTAIN ORDERS: 

 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF NON-ESSENTIAL PUBLIC GATHERINGS 

REQUIRED SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES 

CLOSURE AND LIMITATIONS OF CERTAIN BUSINESSES 

ISSUED ON MARCH 20, 2020 

AND 
 

APPLICABLE TO BUSINESSES OPERATING DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

ISSUED ON MARCH 31, 2020 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Governor and State Department of Public Health have identified key  

metrics  to  allow  for  modification of the Governor’s Stay-At-Home  executive orders issued  in  

response  to  the  COVID-19  pandemic;  and 

 

WHEREAS, the Governor has issued a Pandemic Resilience Roadmap outlining four 

stages for reopening the State of California and modification of Executive Orders; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Governor recently declared his intent to modify his Stay-At-Home order 

and allow certain identified lower risk non-essential business to reopen with identified 

modifications; and 

 

WHEREAS, based on current pandemic metrics, the Inyo County Health Officer has 

decided to rescind certain previously issued local health orders because they either duplicate or 

could be construed as imposing greater restrictions than those imposed by current state orders, 

which are not warranted by health conditions in Inyo County at this time. 



 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE HEALTH OFFICER OF THE COUNTY OF INYO 

(“HEALTH OFFICER”) RESCINDS as follows: 

 

1. Public Health Officer Order Issued March 20, 2020 for Temporary Prohibition of Non- 

Essential Public Gatherings, Required Social Distancing Measures, and Closure and 

Limitations of Certain Businesses 

 
AND 

 
2. Public Health Officer Order Issued March 31, 2020 Applicable To Businesses Operating 

During the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

Note: notwithstanding the rescission of these local orders, many of their provisions remain in 

effect statewide pursuant to the Governor’s current executive orders and guidance.  The 

public is advised to review those orders and to contact state or local health departments with 

any questions. 
 

 

James Richardson, MD Date 

Health Officer 
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